From: Matthew Allee [mailto:matthew@ward43.org] 
Sent: Thursday, May 28, 2015 3:47 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift to a Local Neighborhood Association

Hi Executive Director Berlin,

The Lincoln Central Association, one of the 43rd Ward's neighborhood groups, has been looking to fix up one of our local parks.  To this end, they asked if our office knew of any programs or local businesses that could support their efforts (i.e. donation of mulch or other landscaping materials).  We then reached out to the local Home Depot, which generously donated two $25 gift cards to the LCA for their efforts.  As such, we wanted to report this to the Board of Ethics, even though not a gift to our office and the City of Chicago.
Please let me know if there is anything more the Board needs on this matter.
All the best.
Matt
-- 

Matthew Allee
Director of Zoning and Urban Development

Office of 43rd Ward Alderman Michele Smith

